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CAMARILLO QUILTERS ASSOCIATION 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020           

 
CALL TO ORDER – 

The meeting was called to order by President Barbara Witman at 9:35 AM via Zoom. 

 

WELCOME –  

Barbara welcomed everyone & thanked them for joining us again thru Zoom, reminding us to 

stay muted unless speaking.   

Do not record our speaker’s presentation. 

Please post pictures of your completed quilts on our Facebook page “Friends of Camarillo”.  

This will be our “Show & Share”. 

Thank you cards have been received from Hollis Chatelain, Kathy McNeil & Life Centers. 

The quilt “drop-off” went well.  87 quilts were collected. 

If you are interested in signing up for classes at next years Road@Home be sure to sign up soon. 

   

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

MEMBERSHIP – 

Please renew your $35- membership if you have not already done so. 

 

UFO - 

Maribeth announced that the 2020 Challenge ends December 7th and the new one will begin in 

January of 2021.  Send your pictures of completed quilts to her.  Drawings will be done at the 

end of the year(s) for prizes. 

 

WORKSHOPS – 

Tomorrow’s workshop will be “Twinkle Star” by Jean Impey.  There is still room for sign-ups. 

Next month’s speaker is Kathy K Wylie.  She will speak regarding “The Art of Applique”. 

She is offering a 10% discount on her website the day of her presentation and for 2 weeks after. 

 

SPEAKER – 

Maribeth announced our speaker – Jean Impey. 

 

ADJOURNED – 11:05 AM 

 

Susan Wilson, Secretary 

 

To be considered for approval by the CQA Board of Directors on Dec 7, 2020 
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